Ramon L. Van Sickle 11025 East State Road 32 Zionsville, IN 46077 317-769-4201

March 27, 2008

VIA E-MAIL: linda.bruce@faa.gov

Ms. Linda Bruce Federal Aviation Administration Denver Airports District Office 26805 E. 68th Avenue, Suite 224 Denver, CO 80249

Dear Ms. Bruce:

You recently received a letter from Jon Rodgers Aviation Consulting about the Part 150 Noise Compatibility Program for Centennial Airport that he wrote at my request. I would like to add just a couple of comments...

First, I have never seen a Part 150 mitigate and actually "solve" a noise issue, just continue it indefinitely at an enormous cost so airport neighbors become even more of a problem.

Second, even if Part 150 were the answer, the cost and time involved would have bankrupted me and only made the problem worse.

For some reason, the FAA and AAAE either don't want to recognize there are better and more cost-effective ways to mitigate noise, or they have lost sight of it.

Sincerely,

Ramon L. Van Sickle

Comon I Van Sicht

Cc: Paul Friedman-FAA

Jon Rodgers-President, JON RODGERS AVIATION CONSULTING